THETI RADO FAMILY

e . TO PUERTO RICO

November 15, 2024

Dear Pastor and Praying Friends,
PRAISE

“This is the day which the LORD hath made; we will rejoice and be glad in it.” (Psalm 118:24) On
October 20, 2024, the Iglesia Bautista Costa Norte (North Coast Baptist Church) celebrated its first
anniversary. The day before our anniversary service, our family passed out invitation flyers at a major
intersection near our church. Roberto, who had received a flyer, came back to verify the church’s
location. We had five first-time visitors, including Roberto. Our guest preacher preached on the three
generations: Lois, Eunice, and Timothy. That morning, a mother and young daughter brought the
mother/grandmother as a first-time visitor—also three generations. The guest pastor was saved in
the Baptist church the grandmother attends. What special blessings God gave to us all on that day!

Roberto has continued to come faithfully and has even brought a visitor, Milagros, with him since.
Milagros was reached for Christ as a teen through the bus ministry at First Baptist Church of
Hammond.

PRAYER

Please pray that as we continue weekly soul winning, people will respond and receive Christ as their
Saviour. Please pray that our people will be faithful during the holidays. Pray for our continued good
health.

GRATITUDE
We are always blessed by your many prayers on our behalf and your faithful support. Thank you for
the emails and cards in remembrance of my birthday. We pray that you have a blessed Thanksgiving
and a Merry Christmas!
For souls and the cause of Christ,
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